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The Restriction of certain Hazardous Substances (RoHS) Directive has been 
implemented for over a year.  There are questions about its enforcement and 
about the revision of the directive which is underway.  The Energy Using 
Products (EuP) "framework" Directive was recently implemented.  This directive 
enables the European Commission, upon the recommendation by a working 
group, to name implementing measures setting environment requirements for 
specific products.  The process of selecting which products will be covered is 
underway.  Please join us for what promises to be an outstanding event. 
 
There is no charge for this program but space is limited and advance registration 
is required. To register, please contact Bob Straetz at 202-482-4496 or via email 
at Robert_Straetz@ita.doc.gov. Reservations accepted until September 6, 2007. 
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